
 

 

 

Tuesday 18th July 2023  

Dear Parent/Carers, 

We have been given a trial of a new learning application called Doodle. Your child 
will bring home log in details for the app today. This is an app and website that is 
available on both apple and android devices.  

The app provides children an opportunity to practice the core areas of Maths and 
English across four apps and develops a personalised learning experience to help 
boost confidence and ability. 

This is a completely optional opportunity, that has been provided to us on a trial basis 
over the summer until the 21st of September. Other schools have reported very 
positively about the app, and we will be gaining feedback from parents in September 
from those people that have taken up the opportunity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs. L Ruddock 
Head of School 


